
I am a citizen of Oregon and strongly oppose this bill. We do not need more constraints leading to prosecution of safe, stable and 
non-threatening people. I watched a video last week of an unnamed person break glass in a public business in downtown Portland 
for no apparent reason. The article indicated a larger group of people were protesting immigration law last on the same night. 
Please stop investing your energy in binding up people like me who safely stores and uses firearms. Our safety officers are meant to 
keep the peace and protect, so support them with your legislative powers by prosecuting the people actively destroying private 
business property. Thank you.


